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Head’s hello 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we approach the end of a busy and productive half term, I’d like to take a moment to reflect on the fantastic 

start to the school year. The children have settled beautifully into their new classes, and it’s been wonderful to see 

their enthusiasm for learning and the friendships they have been building. 

 

School Closure Reminder 

A reminder that next Friday (18th) is an INSET day, and the school will be closed to pupils for staff training. We 

hope everyone enjoys the two week half-term holiday and returns rested and ready for the exciting events we have 

planned for next term. 

 

Upcoming Events After Half Term 

When we return, we have a couple of key dates for your diaries: 

Forest School Sessions: We are delighted to invite parents into school for a special Forest School session with their 

children. More information about dates and times will be shared after the break. 

 

Parents' Evenings: These will be held in the first week back, giving you an opportunity to discuss your child’s       
progress and settle into the new term. 
 
No Bag Day Success! 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported 'No Bag Day' yesterday. We were impressed by the variety of        

inventive ways the children managed without their school bags. 

 

Disabled Parking Space 

Please can I ask that all parents respect the disabled parking space we have outside the school and allow access to 

this at all times. We have a few parents and pupils who need this space but, at times, cannot access it as other cars 

are pulling into our car park to drop children off and blocking access to the disabled bay.  

Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable half-term break. We look forward to welcoming the children back for      

another wonderful term of learning and fun. 

 

Best wishes, 

Elaine Badger 

Change of menu: Thursday 17th October. 

Please be advised of the change of menu on Thursday 17th October. 

Main one: Fish Fingers 

Main two: Quorn nuggets  

Friday 18th October : School and Nursery Closed due to staff INSET day 

Autumn half-term: Monday 21st October to Friday 1st November (inclusive) 
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THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS—WELL DONE TO YOU ALL ! 

 

APPLE  Ray for making great progress in reading and making super vocabulary choices in class. 

  Maya for practising reading set 1 sounds at home and working hard in RWI. 

 

CHERRY Ivy for showing the Lostwithiel way in all of your learning this week. 

  Fox for always tackling your school work with passion and perseverance. 

 

OAK  Fallon for passion in writing. 

  Lerryn for a positive helpful attitude towards others. 

 

WILLOW Henry and Millie for exceptional behaviour and demonstrating the Lostwithiel way in all of your learning. 
 
MAPLE Erik for his brilliant attitude towards his learning.  

  Jonah for his amazing improvement with his beautiful handwriting.  

 
CONKERS Amelia for effort and enthusiasm in PE 

  William for outstanding writing and really challenging yourself. 

 

Class Attendance this week  

Well done to Maple and Apple Class for hitting the attendance target this week. 

Our winners this week are Oak Class with 98.9% - Fantastic! 

Apple 98.60% 

Cherry 89.00% 

Oak 98.90% 

Willow 93.40% 

Maple  97.10% 

Conkers 95.80% 

We have been informed of a potential case of Hand, Foot & Mouth Disease. 

If your child is feeling unwell, please check for the following signs and symptoms: 

• a sore throat 

• a high temperature 

• loss of appetite  

• mouth ulcers  

• rashes 

raised spots on hand and feet 
The latest guidance on absence from school for children with HF&M disease is for them to return to school once they feel 

well enough and not to wait until all blisters have healed. 

For further information please use this link to the NHS website: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/hand-foot-mouth-disease/ 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fhand-foot-mouth-disease%2F&data=05%7C02%7Clostwithielsecretary%40los.celtrust.org%7Cc0b3201c4c7147c52bc008dce9d76fc6%7C724c0a5749814d1c8f7a17e33a23eff3%7C0%7C0%7C63864


 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 

Due to the popularity of the S.P.A.C.E course there are now three available sessions that parents can sign up to. 

Please see links below to sign up: 

Monday 4th November at 10.00am - https://forms.office.com/e/qFxfQicqxe  
Monday 4th November at 6.00pm - https://forms.office.com/e/2xA1tY62sC 
Monday 4th November at 8.00pm - https://forms.office.com/e/nsdVXmD4YN 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FqFxfQicqxe&data=05%7C02%7Clostwithielsecretary%40los.celtrust.org%7C17a2ac63dc4349148f4b08dce2296e18%7C724c0a5749814d1c8f7a17e33a23eff3%7C0%7C0%7C638633914787432953%7CUnk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2F2xA1tY62sC&data=05%7C02%7Clostwithielsecretary%40los.celtrust.org%7C17a2ac63dc4349148f4b08dce2296e18%7C724c0a5749814d1c8f7a17e33a23eff3%7C0%7C0%7C638633914787464087%7CUnk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FnsdVXmD4YN&data=05%7C02%7Clostwithielsecretary%40los.celtrust.org%7C17a2ac63dc4349148f4b08dce2296e18%7C724c0a5749814d1c8f7a17e33a23eff3%7C0%7C0%7C638633914787489214%7CUnk


 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 



 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 



 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 



 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 



 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 



 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 



 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 



 

ASC contact number : 07821 645720 


